
 
 

Classroom News   

Class Name: Pembroke          Term : Summer 2 2024 

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 

What a fabulous final term we have had in 

Pembroke Class -  we could not be prouder 

of how much the children have developed 

this year both individually and as a group. 

 

Our topic this term has been Houses and 

Homes. We used The Three Little Pigs as a 

hook into this which the children have 

thoroughly enjoyed. We’ve had fun taking 

part in a sensory story and used different 

materials to build houses. 

In Maths we have revisited some of the 

aspects we have covered throughout the 

year, in particular 2D shape and 1:1 

correspondence. 

In English we have had a go at retelling the 

story of The Three Little Pigs and made lists 

of things we might need to build a house if 

we were one of the pigs. 

We have continued with our trips out in the 

local area this term. We particularly 

enjoyed our lunch at The Dome Café in 

Basingstoke!  

Our final trip of the year to Paultons Park was 

an absolute triumph. It was wonderful to see 

the whole class have such a fantastic time 

despite the wet weather! The children were 

absolute superstars! 

Thank you for all of your support this year, 

you have all been fab parents to work with! 

We hope you have a wonderful summer. 

Catherine and the Pembroke Team 

Dates to remember: 

Wednesday 24th July – Last Day of Term 

Thursday 5th September – Back to school 

       

            

                   

           

           

                       

    


